
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
February 10, 2004 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 New underground conduit is proposed to be constructed in vacated North 10 th 
Street between West Juneau Avenue and West Highland Avenue.  This installation is 

necessary to re-route existing conduit that will be affected by the bridges that will be 
reconstructed as part of the Marquette Interchange Project.  With the development of 
Pabst City, generally located within the blocks bounded by West Highland Avenue, West 

Winnebago Street, North 8th Street and IH-43 Freeway, the north-south streets will be 
opened public right-of-way.  Once North 10th Street becomes public right-of-way, this 

easement will no longer be necessary and becomes null and void.  
 
 This title only resolution authorizes the proper City officers to execute this 

agreement with the developers of the Pabst City so that the City can place underground 
conduit on private property (vacated North 10th Street) until such time that the public 

right-of-way is opened. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works  

 
MGL:lja 

Attachment 
compdocs/resolution/easement agreement vacated N 10th St (2 -9-04) 

 


